
 

March 27, 2020

April 7th Election – Still Set to Occur!

**Take Action Now – Obtain Absentee Ballot**
I can tell you that the legislative leadership, the Governor and officials from the
Wisconsin Elections Commission have been looking at all options in regards to the April
7th election.  However, the state can only authorize options that meet the current state
law requirements for elections and that is proving to be a significant legal hurdle in
dramatically altering the voting process before April 7th.

While we anticipate all municipalities will make every effort to have polling places
available for in-person voting on April 7th, it has been a fact-of-life that sudden changes
due to Covid-19 can cause serious disruption to our daily lives with little notice.

Every citizen wishing to vote in the Spring Election must prepare now for the possibility
that the election will move ahead as scheduled. 

I am strongly encouraging everyone to seek an absentee ballot TODAY online at:

 

https://myvote.wi.gov/en-US/VoteAbsentee

 

*You may also email or call your local municipal clerk with questions, but please try to
utilize the website listed above first.
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